
Date: 28th April 2023 

 

 

Key Dates coming up: 
May  
Monday 1st—Bank Holiday  

Monday 8th—Bank Holiday  

Tuesday 9th—Friday 12th—KS2 National SATS  

Tuesday 16th—Nursery School Trip 

Tuesday 16th—SEN Coffee Morning  

Friday 19th—Mufti Day for Summer Fair goods.  

Friday 26th—School closes at 3:15pm for half term. 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome back. I hope you were all able to enjoy a safe, healthy and enjoyable Easter 

Break with families and friends.  

This half term is another busy one with our King’s Coronation celebrations in school, 

our Year 6 Children sitting their National end of Key Stage 2 Tests in a couple of 

weeks time, Year 2 completing their KS1 Tests and Year 6 going off on their 

residential to Skern Lodge.  

 

Traffic in and around Aylesbury has continued to be hectic at times. Please can I put 

out a couple of pleas to parents: 

 In the morning, if you driving down Parsons Lane, 

please use the turning circle to drop your child/ren off 

in order to keep the traffic moving. If you wish to walk 

your child through the gate please can we ask that 

you park further afield and walk down Parsons Lane.  

 

 If you are coming from Kingsbrook area, please can we ask you not to park on 

the road at the end of Muddy Lane. This is an incredibly dangerous spot just 

after a blind corner and someone is going to end up hurt. Please can we ask 

you to park in Kingsbrook estate itself and then use the footpaths across to 

school to ensure everyone’s safety.  

Thank you for your support with these things to ensure our whole school community 

and local community remain safe.  

Ms Martin 

Headteacher  

Look where we have been caught reading!  

We have had some amazing 
photos in of children reading 
in all sorts of amazing and un-
usual places. These have 
ranged from the beach, riding 
on a horse, sitting on the stair 
banister and to reading upside 
down. We are going to put all 
the photos into a video to 
share with everyone. If you do 
NOT wish your child’s photo 
which you emailed in to be in-
cluded in the video please just 
let us know. In the meantime 
we have been displaying the 
photos in school for all to see. Please keep them coming in!  





Honeycomb Dance Festival 

On Wednesday 12th of April, 11 incredible 
performers took to the stage at Waterside 
theatre. We arrived at 2:30PM and were quickly 
escorted to our dressing room by our designated 
chaperone because the children had a tight 
turnaround for their Tech rehearsal. Once we 
were on the stage, the children quickly seemed 
at home, with the children demonstrating 
fantastic performance techniques. Following this, 
we had a dress rehearsal in front of all the 
fellow performers at the Honeycomb festival. 
The standard of the festival this year was 
extremely high but that did not phase our young 
stars as they quickly felt at home on the stage, 
relishing the opportunity to be revolting children. 
The rehearsal went without a hitch and multiple 
schools commented on how fantastic our children 
had performed with a particular mention for 
Callum who sang incredibly well, captivating the 
audience. After this we had a long wait until our 
final performance to over 1,000 people in the 
Waterside theatre. Our pupils rose to the 
occasion and let their light shine like true west 
end stars, to a rapturous round of applause.  












